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COMMUNICATION OF 26 AUGUST 1998
RECEIVED FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF QATAR

TO THE INTERNATIONAL ATOMIC ENERGY AGENCY

Attached is a communication received from the Permanent Mission of Qatar,
requesting circulation to all Member States of the Agency of the Permanent Mission's letter
to the Agency dated 18 May 1998.

For reasons of economy, this document has been printed in a limited number.
Delegates are kindly requested to bring their copies of documents to meetings.

98-02935





GC(42)/INF/8
Attachment

page 1

TEXT OF COMMUNICATION OF 26 AUGUST 1998 FROM THE
ALTERNATE TO THE RESIDENT REPRESENTATIVE OF QATAR

TO THE INTERNATIONAL ATOMIC ENERGY AGENCY

PERMANENT MISSION OF THE STATE OF QATAR

Ref. No.: 4/16/1-1-246

26 August 1998

Dear Sir,

With reference to our letter to you of 18 May 1998 (of which a copy is attached)

informing you of the endorsement by the Member States of the Organization of the Islamic

Conference (OIC) of the request to include an item entitled "Israeli nuclear capabilities and

Israeli nuclear threat" in the agenda of the forty-second session of the General Conference,

I should like to request you to circulate the letter to all Member States of the Agency.

Yours, etc.,

(signed) Saleh Abdalla Al-Bouanin
Alternate to the Charge d'Affaires
Alternate to the Resident Representative to the

International Organizations in Vienna

Mr. M. ElBaradei
Director General
IAEA, Vienna
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PERMANENT MISSION OF THE STATE OF QATAR

Ref. No.: 4/16/1-1-147

18 May 1998

Dear Sir,

I have pleasure in informing you that the Member States of the Organization of the
Islamic Conference (OIC) in Vienna decided at their last meeting to support the request
submitted by the Arab Group to include an item entitled Israeli nuclear capabilities and threat
in the agenda of the forty-second session of the Agency's General Conference to be held from
21 to 25 September 1998.

As the State of Qatar is the current Chairman of the Conference of Foreign Ministers
of the OIC, which met in Doha from 15 to 17 March 1998,1 should be grateful if you could
include the above-mentioned item in the agenda of the forty-second session of the Agency's
General Conference.

Thank you for your co-operation.

Yours, etc.,

(signed) Saleh Abdalla Al-Bouanin
Alternate to the Charge d'Affaires
Alternate to the Resident Representative to

the International Organizations in Vienna

Mr. M. ElBaradei
Director General
IAEA, Vienna


